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Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,

I am writing to request funding for Williamsburg Water Improvements in fiscal year 2023. The
entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Williamsburg, located at 423 Main Street
Williamsburg, KY 40769. This community project funding will replace approximately 18,000

feet of the oldest water lines in the downtown area of Williamsburg, KY.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Al T

HAL ROGERS
Member of Congress



